
Mr. Edward Guleserian 
16 Garden Street 

December 19, 1975 

Cambridge assachusetts 02138 

Dear Mr. Gu1eserian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #22371 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


